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I oppose HB 3197 because it would have negative implications for all types of 

needed housing, including housing serving our most vulnerable. This includes not 

only attached and detached single-family housing, and multi-family housing for those 

earning across the income spectrum, but also government assisted housing, mobile 

home or manufactured dwellings, and housing for farmworkers. 


